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HSS Hire Group plc 

Year End Trading Update and Notification of Preliminary Results 

HSS Hire Group plc (“HSS” or “the Group") today issues the following trading update for the financial 

year ended 26 December 2015. 

Trading in the final quarter was in line with the update announced on 25 November 2015.  

For the year to 26 December 2015, the Board can confirm that Group revenue grew 10% on the prior 

year, compared to the guided range of 8 - 11%, and full year results are anticipated to be in line with 

management expectations. 

The Group’s 2015 Preliminary Results will be announced on 6 April 2016. 
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John Gill, Chief Executive Officer Thereafter: 020 8260 3343 
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